
To whom it may concern. 

 

If the government is proposing this, I feel they should contact all in the province to make them 

aware of the changes so they can make the decision to opt out or to remain in. 

This affects individuals personally not just prior to dead but after they have pasted. 

I feel the decision of one’s organs to donate or not should remain the individuals not the State, 

consent should be given and not taken by the state. 

I’m concerned what doors would this open legally should this go ahead, the rights of the individual 

should they change their minds. The ability to have options on what organs they would want to 

donate. I’m also concerned that the State could take the approach that all viable organs are fair 

game. 

I feel the government should do more to make people aware of the options available immediately 

after death and even have a campaign or asked by health staff when under medical care whether in 

hospital or in the community or going to a GP appointment. Just like blood drives they could have 

pop up organ consent drives to opt in or out. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 




